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Item 9.          Regulation FD Disclosure
-------          ------------------------

At the 2004 Annual Stockholders Meeting of Griffin Land & Nurseries, Inc.
("Griffin") held today, Frederick M. Danziger, President and Chief Executive
Officer of Griffin discussed Griffin's recently completed sale of its investment
in Centaur Communications, Ltd. Mr. Danziger stated that from the sale proceeds,
Griffin paid down all of its revolving credit debt and will have approximately
$30 million in cash and liquid investments remaining from that sale after all
income tax payments.  Mr. Danziger then stated that Griffin's current plan is to
seek to use the cash for additional real estate investment, however, there are
no specific acquisitions planned at this time.  Such investment may or may not
occur based on many factors, including real estate pricing, which Mr. Danziger
stated he believes to be relatively high at the present time.
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Mr. Danziger also commented on fiscal 2004 sales at Imperial Nurseries, Inc.
("Imperial"), Griffin's landscape nursery business, stating that current year
sales through the second quarter are about equal to those for the comparable
period last year.  Mr. Danziger added that because most of Imperial's annual
sales are made in the spring, it is unlikely that the 2004 full year sales will
show a significant increase over 2003.

In discussing Griffin's real estate division, Griffin Land, Mr. Danziger stated
that Griffin Land had recently leased 54,000 square feet of its new 117,000
square foot industrial building and also recently leased 16,000 square feet of
its 50,000 square foot office building that was previously unleased.

                                    SIGNATURE

     Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                              GRIFFIN LAND & NURSERIES, INC.

                              /s/  Anthony J. Galici
                              ----------------------
                              Anthony J. Galici
                              Vice President, Chief Financial Officer and
                              Secretary

Dated:  June 24, 2004
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